Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
Under the freedom of information act please may I request an up to date project directory of all companies, suppliers and sub-contractors involved in the project KESTRELS FIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL, Kestrels Field Primary School, Maidenwell Avenue, Leicester, Leicestershire, LE5 1TG.

Scheme Extension and refurbishment to primary school to include, 5 new classrooms, toilets, landscaping and associated access.
ANSWER:  Leicester City Council has not entered into a contract with Kestrels Field Primary School for ‘refurbishment to primary school to include, 5 new classrooms, toilets, landscaping and associated access’. We have had two contracts with the school for slightly different work than as described above but our contract was with GF Tomlinson on one and Bailey Ltd on another, so for both of these projects we do not hold the list of all companies, suppliers and sub-contractors involved. You would need to contact both of the above companies for this information.
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

